
Press Release 

08 April 2024 
 

Sub: Reopening the Registration Window for receiving the online Application Forms of the National 

Eligibility-cum-Entrance Test [NEET (UG)] - 2024 – Reg. 
 

The National Testing Agency will be conducting the National Eligibility-cum-Entrance Test [(NEET 

(UG)] – 2024 on 05 May 2024 from 02:00 P.M. to 05:20 P.M. in about 571 cities throughout the country 

and 14 cities outside India in Pen & paper (offline) mode.  

 

As per the Public Notice dated: 09 February 2024, the registration window for the NEET (UG) – 2024 was 

opened from 09 February to 09 March 2024. After that, it was extended up to 16 March 2024 as per Public 

Notice dated: 09 March 2024.   
 

Meanwhile, a few requests were received from the candidates to re-open the registration window of NEET 

(UG) – 2024 as they could not fill their form due to various unavoidable reasons.   
 

To support the candidates, it has been decided to re-open the Registration Window of NEET (UG) – 2024 as 

per the details given below: 

 

Examination / Session 
Revised dates for Online 

Application Forms 

The last Date for receiving 

fees online 

National Eligibility-cum-

Entrance Test 

 [(NEET (UG)] - 2024 

09 to 10 April 2024 

(Up to 10:50 P.M.) 

10 April 2024 

(Up to 11:50 P.M.) 

 

The dates for Advance Intimation of Examination City, downloading of Admit Cards, and declaration of 

Result will be displayed on the NEET(UG) (Main) portal at the appropriate time. 
 

The candidate can opt for login and identification for the online submission form to register with the 

following options:  
 

• Aadhaar card  

• Digi locker  

• ABC ID  

• Passport  

• Pan Card  

• School/ Any other valid Govt. Identity Card with a photograph. 
 

Candidates should note that this is a one-time opportunity, so they are advised to use it carefully as no further 

chance will be given for applying for NEET (UG) - 2024. Please make a note of this and fill the online 

Application Form accordingly. 
 

If any candidate still faces any difficulty in the process, they may contact 011-40759000 or write an email at 

neet@nta.ac.in. 
 

Candidates are advised to keep visiting the official websites of NTA (www.nta.ac.in) and 

(https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/) for the latest updates. 
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